
 

     BEARWOOD NEWS 
 

Friday 24th November 2023   

 

Dear Families                                         

We have welcomed lots of visitors to our school this week.  This 

included our prospective Reception parents' tours.  All visitors were 

highly complementary of the school, and were especially impressed 

with our Classroom Ambassadors - well done.   

Miss Davis took a group of UKS2 children to an athletics 

competition.  Although we had a very small team compared to some 

other schools, our boys managed to come second in a number of the 

events, and our girls came third.  Well done! 

We have started to complete our autumn term summative 

assessments of our children so we can see how much progress they 

have made.  It is looking very positive.  Our children have clearly 

been doing some great learning. 

Do have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes  

Funmi Alder  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Value for the term –  

Compassion 



 

  

A representative from the RRT charity (established by the Plymouth Brethren 

Christian Church) met with Mrs Haden this week.  

Bearwood are participating in their Early Bird Learning Programme - Early Bird 

Learning is aimed to assist a flying start for primary school-aged children in 

difficult circumstances. The Rapid Relief Team (RRT) have made Early Bird 

Learning activity packs which, Bearwood children will be able to benefit from in 

school and at home. If you would like some more information or feel that you may 

benefit from what RRT has to kindly offer, please contact Mrs Haden on the 

school telephone number.  

 

http://www.plymouthbrethrenchristianchurch.org/
http://www.plymouthbrethrenchristianchurch.org/


 Office Notices 

  

Growth Mindset  

Awards 

 

Sports Star Awards 

Rabbit – Elyssia 

Otter – Mason 

Beaver – Chathurya 

Red Kite – Shashank  

Fox - Frankie 

Dormouse – Rafael 

Red Squirrel – Hannan 

Hedgehog – Adeela 

Pine Marten – Whole Class 

Rabbit – Natasha 

Otter – *No awards due to play practice. 

Beaver –*No awards due to play practice. 

Red Kite – Dylan 

Fox -Oscar 

Dormouse – Luca 

Red Squirrel – Syon, Zain + Trevor 

Hedgehog – Jake 

Pine Marten – Whole Class 

 

This week's winners of TTRS 'Battle of the Bands' 

LKS2 Winners - Dormouse Class (401points) 

UKS2 Winners – Pine Marten Class (106 points) 

 

Mrs Haden’s Performer of the Week! 

Inspired by the Benin workshop, Leo played 

the drums for the children in this week's 

singing assembly. He was a star performer 

and his rhythm were fantastic. Well done, Leo! 

 



 

  

• W/C 27th November – Maths Week 

• Tues 28th November – Reception ‘In the Dark’ Event (5-6pm) 

• Sat 2nd December – Christmas Fete  

• Tues 5th December – UKS2 Winchester Science Centre Trip 

• Wed 6th December – EYFS Nativity Play to Parents 

• Thurs 7th December –Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Lunch  

• Fri 8th December – 9am – Prospective Parents Tour 

• Tues 12th December – 2pm – KS1 Christmas Play to Parents 

• Thurs 14th December – 9.30am – KS1 Christmas Play to Parents 

• Thurs 14th December – pm – Class Christmas Parties 

• Fri 15th December – Attendance Medals Assembly 

• Fri 15th December – Last day of Autumn Term – 2pm finish 

• Tues 2nd January – INSET 

• Wed 3rd January – Children Return 

• Fri 5th January – Ashmolean Museum LKS2 trip  

• Wed 17th January – 9am Year 1 Parents’ Phonics Workshop 

• Thurs 18th January – 9am – Pine Marten Class Assembly 

• Thurs 25th January – 9am – Hedgehog Class Assembly 

• Fri 26th January – 9am – Prospective Parents’ Tour 

• Thurs 1st February – 9am – Red Squirrel Class Assembly 

• Thurs 1st February – Year 1+2 Windsor Castle  

• Tues 6th February – Safer Internet Day – Parents’ Workshop – 9am+5pm 

• Thurs 8th February – 9am – Dormouse Class Assembly 

• Mon 12th February to Fri 16th February – Spring Half Term 

• Mon 19th February – Children Return  

• Fri 23rd February – 9am – Prospective Parents Tour 

• Thurs 29th February – 9am – Fox Class Assembly 

• Mon 4th March – 3:30-6pm – Parents’ Evening  

• Wed 6th March – 4 to 6:30pm – Parents’ Evening 

• Thurs 7th March – World Book Day 

• W/C 11th March – Science Week 

• Wed 20th March – 5pm – Year 6 Parents’ Meeting on SATs and residential 

• Thurs 21st March – Jewish Passover Assembly 

• Fri 22nd March – 9am – Prospective Parents Tour 

• Tues 26th March – 9:30am – LKS2 production to parents 

• Wed 27th March – 2pm – LKS2 production to parents  



 

  
Superstar!  

Would you like your child to star 

in our next newsletter? Please 

email a photo and a brief 

description into the school office. 

Kayla in Reception enjoys 

dancing so much. She just 

achieved Distinction in her dance 

performance.  How amazing! 

Keep going, Kayla! 

Hanna in Year 4 achieved an 

excellent result in her 1st 

cycling challenge.  The 

leader of Cubs was so 

impressed with her efforts.   

Well done Hanna! 



 

 

 

 

 

  

Weekly Attendance  

RJ Koda –79.9%    

RM Orsa –53.8%  

Rabbit –99.4%  

Otter – 97.4%  

Beaver –98.8%  

Red Kite –97%  

Dormouse –96.9%  

Fox –96%  

Red Squirrel –96.7%  

Hedgehog –97%  

Pine Marten –100% Winners  

 

Please ensure you call or email each day your 

child is absent. 

We spend a lot of time calling parents that have 

not called in to report an absence. Please ensure 

you report an absence before 9am.  

 

 

Weekly Updates! 

For pictures and information on what each class has been doing this week or 

enrichment activities that have taken place please click on the year group below or 

visit the school gallery. 

Nursery  

Reception  

Year 1 

Year 2 

Years 3 and 4 

Years 5 and 6 

School Gallery 

https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/nursery_eyfs/620306
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/reception_class_eyfs/620307
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/year_1_ks1/620230
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/year_2_ks1/620228
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/years_34_lower_ks2/620198
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/years_56_upper_ks2/620191
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/school_gallery/608522


 

  

We are now selling Bearwood 2023 

Personalised Tea Towels featuring your 

child’s artwork in our Arbor Shop! Please do 

pop on to purchase one for £5.00 

Easy Fundraising 

Help raise money for the PTA! 

The link below takes you to the page 

where you can sign up to support our 

PTA. 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/cau
ses/bearwoodpta/?searchSessionId=5c

4d8bbe-b1e1-4384-87db-
fb7926ac86e1 

 

Years 1 and 2 Panto Reminder 

Please be reminded to log on to your 

Arbor account to pay for your child’s 

pantomime ticket. 

 

Would you like to volunteer for our 

Christmas Fayre on Saturday 2nd 

December? 

Please email: PTA@bearwood-

pri.wokingham.sch.uk  

Outstanding Balances 

Please do pop on to your Arbor Account and 

pay any outstanding balances for school 

lunches, trips or any events.  All balances must 

be cleared before the end of the term.                  

Thank you 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/bearwoodpta/?searchSessionId=5c4d8bbe-b1e1-4384-87db-fb7926ac86e1
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/bearwoodpta/?searchSessionId=5c4d8bbe-b1e1-4384-87db-fb7926ac86e1
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/bearwoodpta/?searchSessionId=5c4d8bbe-b1e1-4384-87db-fb7926ac86e1
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/bearwoodpta/?searchSessionId=5c4d8bbe-b1e1-4384-87db-fb7926ac86e1
mailto:PTA@bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk
mailto:PTA@bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk


 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

  



 

  



 

 

  



 



 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


